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Teamwork Respect Responsibility Honesty 

Important Dates 

Gillian Stuart—Principal 

Term 1 |Week 9| 26 March 2019 

“Gratitude is not only 

the greatest of virtues 

but the parent of all 

others.” 

 Marcus Tullius Cicero 

Indo Corner  

Siapa nama mu?   – What’s your name? (informal) 

Siapa nama anda?  – What’s your name (more formal) 

Nama saya Patrick - My name is Patrick 

Kenalkan teman saya Wayan – May I introduce you to my friend Wayan 

Perkenalan (Introductions) 

Term 1 2019 

Monday 
01/04/19 

WAVES Program 

Last Monday 

Wednesday 
 27/3/19 

Cross Country 

Friday 

5/4/19 

End of Term 
Presentation 

Friday 
 12/4/19 

Easter Activities - last 
day of term 

Term 2 2019 

Monday 
 29/4/19 

Staff Development Day 

Tuesday 
 30/4/19 

Students return 

Friday 
 10/5/19 

District Cross Country 

Last Friday SHPS  students were dazzled by a 

fast paced theatre performance called “Moz’s 

Mini monster Music Mix”.  

We travelled through the different ages of 

music with a wonderful puppet called ”Moz”.                                                           

We began with classical music, through to 

blues, rock and roll, heavy metal, country, 

grunge and ending a with hip hop challenge.                                           

Everyone really enjoyed the opportunity to be 

entertained and have lots of fun. 
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Principal’s Column This Week’s Whale Awards and Class Academic Awards 

Hello, Giinagay, Hai,  
 

End of Term Assembly 

Next Friday afternoon is our end of term school presentation in 

recognition of outstanding achievements from students of all 

year levels and their contribution to the school community 

throughout the term, including the medals for individual 

champions from the swimming. This is a whole school event 

that is led by our school captains, and attended by staff, 

students and families. It is an afternoon for the school 

community to celebrate learning and showcase our talented 

students with performances from the school band and choir. 

Thanks to all involved and it promises to be full of talent, 

laughter and plenty of applause. 

 

Volunteers 

Thank you to all the many volunteers that give up time to come 

into school and help with activities such as listening to readers, 

general help in class and supporting on school trips and visits. 

We really do appreciate everything you do to support our 

students at Scotts Head. If there are any other parents who 

can offer any help to the school, please do not hesitate to 

contact your child’s class teacher. 

A huge thankyou to Carly King, the P&C and all the families 

that made cakes and slices for the fundraising during the 

voting day. 

 

TAFE 

The original concept for the Gumbaynggirr Pathways to 

Learning Project - Bush Tucker Track was initiated through 

conversations with members of the local Aboriginal community. 

The project involved a range of community groups and has 

been growing and developing since 2012. Local Elders have 

provided knowledge of flora and fauna and edible and 

medicinal plants. TAFE students have been part of the journey 

from the beginning as they have assisted with building, 

construction and designing of the various learning areas. A 

huge thank-you must go to the TAFE groups and their teachers, 

which have been involved in the retaining wall since 

September last year. The project has now been completed and 

what a beautiful job, the garden looks fantastic. Thanks to all 

the people who have been involved in this project, the Kitchen 

garden team are ecstatic.  

  

Congratulations 

Congratulations to Harry and William Devereaux who have 

made it to the next level in the AFL try-outs.  Good luck Boys! 

 

Thanks, yaarri yaraang, terima kasih. 

Bu Gillian 

Gillian Stuart—Principal 

Thank You TAFE Students 

Stage 1 

Stage 2 Stage 3 
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8.30am Morning 

Supervision  

 in cola 

Start 

School 

8.55am 

9.00am until 

11.00am  

Morning Session  

Crunch and Sip 

11.00am Lunch 

11.50—1.30 

pm 

Middle Session 

1.30 pm Recess 

2.00pm-3pm Afternoon 

Session 

Bell Times  

Links 

School website: 

http://www.scottshead-

p.schools.nsw.edu.au/ 

School facebook page: 

https://

www.facebook.com/

scottsheadpublicschool?fref=ts 

Skoolbag Application: 

Search “Scotts Head Public 

School”  in the app store. 

P&C News 

P&C email  scottsheadpandc@hotmail.com 

Easter Raffle Easter gifts are kindly requested to 

make raffle prizes for this years Easter raffle. 

Please try to think of gifts and not just chocolate. 

Raffle items are to be handed into the office by 

9/4/19 and the raffle will be drawn on April 12. 

Tickets will be coming home with students this 

week. Thank you for your support.  Good luck 

everyone. 

 

Waves Program 

Next Monday is the last Monday of the Waves Program. 

Please ensure students wear swimmers, rash shirt and 

bring a towel, water  bottle and dry underwear.    

 

Cross Country 

Tomorrow is our 2019 Cross Country at Scotts Head 

Main Beach. Due to the levels of the low tide, this year 

we will be running the competition in the morning.  

Permission notes need to be returned to the office 

before students can attend. 

 

End of Term Assembly 

The End of Term assembly will be held on Friday April 5 at 2pm in the LLLCC.  Parents 

are welcome to attend.  There will be awards and medals given as well as performances 

by the school band and choir. 

 

Head Lice 
There has been an outbreak of head lice in the school. Please refer to link below to see 
the Department policy for treatment. 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/health-and-physical-care/health-care-
procedures/conditions/head-lice 
 

Remember to send in a 

note if your child is absent 

from school.  

After 7 days, the system 

automatically records as an 

“Unexplained Absence”. 

Canteen Roster  

Week 9  

MON 25/3 Mel & David  

WED 28/3 Mel & Kelli 

Week 10  

MON 1/4 Mel & David  

WED 3/4 Mel & Kelli 

Notes to Students 

Whole school notes are  sent 

home with the eldest child in 

the family only.  

Please fill in permission 

notes including all SHPS 

students in your family. 

Payments to School 
 

Payments can be made to the 

school using the following options: 

 EFTPOS — at the office. 

 Parent online payment  POP - via 

the school website—using the 

‘Make a Payment’ button. 

 Cash and cheque are still 

accepted at the office. 

Wanted: Donations 

of Chess sets for 

our Chess Club. 

Workbook Fees and Voluntary Contributions 

Thank you to parents who have paid their fees, 

your contributions are greatly appreciated.  

Payments can be made online and receipts will be 

sent home with students. 

School Sores 
We have had a few cases of school sores       
reported.  Please refer to link below to see the        
Department policy for treatment. 
https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/Infectious/
factsheets/Pages/impetigo.aspx 

http://www.scottshead-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
http://www.scottshead-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
https://www.facebook.com/scottsheadpublicschool?fref=ts
https://www.facebook.com/scottsheadpublicschool?fref=ts
https://www.facebook.com/scottsheadpublicschool?fref=ts
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCJXks4j28sYCFaIapgod9ZEH_w&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.forbes.com%2Fsites%2Fpeterhimler%2F2014%2F02%2F03%2Fa-paper-less-facebook%2F&ei=-b2xVdWDMaK1mAX1o574Dw&bvm
https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/health-and-physical-care/health-care-procedures/conditions/head-lice
https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/health-and-physical-care/health-care-procedures/conditions/head-lice
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Work is well under way on 

our next mural 

Please pass this on to anyone you know who is planning on 
sending their child to our school next year. 
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Aquaponics With Wayne 

The Band 

Chess Tournaments Have Commenced 

Knock-out 

stage begins 

today. 

Senior band 

learning a new 

song with     

Corey. 
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Buckling up on school buses 

Some school buses will look different now with the 

introduction of seat belts into Busways’ fleet. 

 

By law, passengers in a seat belt-fitted vehicle must 

wear the seat belt. If your seat has a seat belt, you 

need to buckle up - the way you do while travelling 

in a car. 

 

Each seat will have three seat belts so you get to 

share the seat with one or two of your friends! It’s 

important that you clip in your seat belt without 

having to be asked by the bus driver as they need to 

focus on driving the vehicle safely. 

 

By law, you won’t be able to stand on the bus once 

yours has seat belts – you must sit in a seat and 

wear your seat belt correctly. Don’t forget to ‘click 

clack’. 

 

Parents - It would be a great assistance if you can 

help by talking to your children about wearing their 

seat belts on the bus without waiting to be asked. It 

is just like getting in the car – if there is a seat belt 

on their seat, they need to buckle up. 

Bus Safety Week 

Feb 18 to 25 
 

Lifetime Connect 

Playgroup  

Scotts Head 

Wednesdays in the LLLCC at SHPS 

Playgroup Contact Number: 0447 485 276 

Routine 

10am-10:55am – Planned Activities 

10:55am-11am – Wash Hands 

11am – 11:15am – Morning Tea 

11:15am – 11:35am – Free Play 

11:35am – 11:45am – Pack Away 

11:45am – 12noon – Group Time 

12noon – Home Time  

Introducing LASH talks at The Hub on the first Thursday of every 

month starting on 4 April.  The Scotts Hub will have an evening of 

expanding your mind. About what? About Scotts Head and its 

beginnings. We call these talks LASH talks, Learning About Scotts 

Head. Our speakers will trace the history of our beautiful village 

and surrounds from its very earliest beginnings.  

 

LASH One on 4 April will cover how the land formed. There is an 

Indigenous and a scientific view.  

 

Michael Jarrett, a Gumbaynggirr man, will recount the Dreamtime 

stories that tell us how the various features in our landscape 

formed, like our headland, the coast, Yarriabini, the Warrell Creek 

and the Nambucca River etc. 

John Schmidt, trained in the earth sciences and a local of many 

years, will give us the scientific view on how the land we live on 

was formed. John points out that there are many similarities in the 

indigenous and scientific views. 

We plan on beginning the evening at 6.30pm with Italian 

grazing and a drink. The talk will start at 7.30 pm finishing at 

8.30pm.  Sweets, coffee/tea etc will be served to accompany lots 

of nattering. We see the LASH talks as an opportunity for us all to 

get to know each other better.  

Cost $29/head. 

Johnno and Janet/Michael Blockey 

Thursday April 4  



Hello potential member of the Bush Tucker Mob 

We have been establishing a Bush Tucker Forest at the Scotts Head School. It is in need of loving care! I'm trying to form 

a group of 'carers', say 10 to 20 of us, called the Bush Tucker Mob. 

We would gather at the school every month for 3 hours to manage the forest, to work with the kids (planting, harvesting 

etc), preparing meals in the school kitchen and, most importantly, learning about bush tucker from visiting experts. 

To work with the kids we need to fill out a Working with Children form. I passed the 'test' so I'm sure you will. 

They are delightful kids so please join the Mob! 

Could you get back to me ASAP? I'd like the Mob to have passed the 'test' and working hard in the Forest  in 2 weeks 

time! 

Email :  blockeym@bigpond.com or Phone: 65697577 

Boomerang Bags 
Boomerang Bags has started back up for 2019. If you are 

interested in being a part of this great initiative, come along on 

Mondays from 3.15 to 4.15pm. 

Bush Tucker Mob 

Just a reminder, the first comp for Boardriders is this Saturday 

at the Point 8am sharp.  

Please check Facebook for any changes. 

School & Community News 

Scotts Head Public School - 21 Vernon Street, Scotts Head NSW 

2447  

Bus Safety Week-

Feb18 to 25 
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Bus Safety Week 

Feb 18 to 25 


